
From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

CMO_districtlines
New submission from Community of Interest 
Monday, October 4, 2021 12:56:16 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Community Name:

Shelter Creek Condominium Complex

What is your Community of Interest?

Shelter Creek Complex has 1296 units on 46 acres. It has about 4,000 residents which represent roughly
10% of the population of San Bruno. We mostly shop in San Bruno, use it's parks and other recreational
facilities. Our children are mostly schooled in San Bruno and many of us work in the city too.

Where is your Community?

The physical boundaries of our community are Interstate 280 to the east, San Bruno Avenue to the North,
Jenevien Avenue/Whitman Way to the South and Skyline Blvd to the West.

How is your Community Impacted?

Quite honestly I don't know how we are affected by decisions of the Board of County Supervisors but
Shelter Creek Board of Directors and Management have done everything in their power to maintain
reasonable homeowner dues and these efforts have been severely challenged by ever increasing water
and garbage collection rates. We could do with smaller and more frequent buses with expanded routes.
Our downtown area needs a complete upgrade, the city has the plans but not the money to do this.

Optional Information

Name

Valentine Morgan

Email

Which District do you live in?

District 5

Can we contact you with additional redistricting information?

Yes
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